DEPARTMENT CONTROLLER OF ACCOUNTS

AIR FORCE AIR HEADQUARTERS
PESHAWAR

Itis notify for the information of all PAF personnel
that the office of the Controller of Accounts
Pakistan Air Force has started payment of
pension through Direct Credit System (DCS).
Payment of pension of all officers have been
shifted on DCS. They will now receive payment
of pension through banks any where in the
country. Up-till now 8200 pension cases have
been shifted to DCS. This is on going process
and it will be successful only with the cooperation
of valued pensioners.

In order to avoid any inconvenience in pension
payment the pensioners are requested to
provide life certificate at regular interval i.e. 10th
March and 10th September to bank concerned.
In case of any problem, in payment of pension, it
may be brought in notice on following telephone
numbers and address.

Phone: 091-9210777 Eaxt: 7896/ 7881
Fax:091-9211233

email: caafpeshawar@gmail.com
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